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Hospital Alejandro Otero Lopez
ATTN: Mr. Milton Maldonado '

Executive Administrator
P. O. Box 1142
Manati, PR 00701

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC REPORT N0: 52-24916-01/90-01

Thank you for your response of December 3,1990, to our Notice of Violation
issued on November 9,1990, concerning activities conducted unaer NRC Byproduct
Material License No. 52-24916-01. We have evaluated your response and found
that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

With regard to Violation B, your response indicated that.the Radiation Safety
Committee meeting for the third quarter of 1989 was suspended because of iHurricane Hugo. However, your response failed to address the cause for missing 1

,

the Radiation Safety Committee meeting during the third quarter of 1990. None-
'

theless, your proposed corrective action for this violation is acceptable,
o

With regard to Violation C, we believe, based on interviews with hospital
personnel during the inspection, that the leak tests for June.and December 1989
were not performed and that the violation occurred as stated in the Notice of
Violation.

We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions duria future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

-Sincerely,

CN0%
h'WilliamE. Cline, Chief
U Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

.

and Safeguards '

cc: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

bec: Document Control Desk
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